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It is our great pleasure to deliver our facility page in this nice season of early summer. This time we report

briefly on the two important events held in spring this year at Tsukuba. The first event is the ERL Symposium

2012 held on March 14th. As will be well known, an ERL, i.e., an energy recovery linac, is a prospective future
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ef e e: s were not only very interesting.k o urged us to create a new fruitful future for
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Last ou Prof. 0. Shimomura as the new Director of

Institute of als Sciences (IN ted as the new Director of PF. Prof. S.

Adachi is the new head of Division Il of PF, succeec . Nomura, who is now a Trustee of KEK. Prof.

L L -

Adachi cooperates with the Head of Division |, Prof. K. Ito. Prof. S. Wakatsuki, the former Director of PF, remains

as the Deputy Director of IMSS.
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Photos: (Left upper) Prof. E. Negishi and Prof. H. Kawata, the ERL Project

| leader. (Left lower) Special dessert at the banquet. It says "Congratulation
~ for PF 30th anniversary!" (Right) From left to right, Prof. T. Sasaki, Prof. K.
' Kohra, and Prof. K. Hodgson.




